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June 25, 2009

David Stillman
PO Box 9162
Olympia, WA 98507

Dear David,

As your membership on the Child Support Schedule Workgroup comes to an
end, | would like to thank and commend you for your dedicated service.

As a result of this Workgroup's efforts, the legislature passed ESHB 1794
(Chapter 84, Laws of 2008) which | signed into law, which makes the first
substantive changes to the Washington State Child Support Schedule in almost
twenty years. This bill was based on the recommendations contained in the
Workgroup Report which was delivered to the Legislature on December 30,
2008. Your work was used by the legislature and made a difference in shaping
public policy.

Boards and commissions are designed to give citizens a voice in their
government and provide a means of influencing decisions that shape the quality
of life for the residents of our state. Participation on a board or commission is an
effective way for individuals to help make government more responsive to its
citizens. | truly appreciate the considerable time and energy you devoted to your
work and hope that it has been a rewarding experience for you.

Again, thank you for your service to the citizens of our state and best wishes in
your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Christine O. Gregoire
Governor



